Ron Keller

Office of Special Events
Columbus Recreation and Parks
1111 East Broad St., Suite 101
Columbus, OH, 43205-1303

May 25, 2016

Dear Mr. Keller,

On behalf of CD 102.5 For the Kids, I am requesting the assistance of Columbus
Recreation and Parks in submitting the proper legislation to Columbus City
Council for approval to sell alcoholic beverages of beer and wine on a public street
and patks.

Here is the necessary information:

Event Name: Rally in the Alley
Event Organizer/Producer: Timothy Wolf Starr
Dates: Juned¥ 2016, July 14, 2016 and August 18, 2016

Location: North Pearl St. (between Gay St. and E. Lynn St.), E. Lynn just East of
N. High St. to N. Pearl St., Columbus, OH 43215

Non-Profit address, phone, and primary contact:

Randy Malloy

CD 102. 5 For the Kids
1036 S. Front St.
Columbus, OH 43206
(614)221-9923

CD 102.5 For the Kids agrees to accept all responsibility for the sale of alcoholic
beverages of beer at the June 17, 2016, July 14, 2016 and August 18, 2016 events.
CD 102.5 For the Kids has agreed to list our non-profit additionally insured per
date with a minimum $1 million liquor liability insurance policy and will list the
City of Columbus as additionally insured.




I hope that the above information is sufficient.

(614) 5221-9923 with questions at any time.

Be&}ve’“‘ ards,

alloy
Fxecutive Director

Please feel free to call my office at



